
From: ]  
Sent: 24 February 2019 21:24 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject:  
 

Dear Glasgow City Council 
 
I do hope that you will support the request  Friends of 
Broomhill Avenue Greenspace and relates to Broomhill 
Avenue Greenspace, G11 7AE. They are proposing to 
use of the land to "Improve the environmental benefits 
of the space". I  believe that the organisation could look 
after the space for the benefit of the community well. 
We need more initiative like this.  
 
In friendship 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 




